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Issue 6 

Newsletter Date: 22nd February 2021 

Head Teacher’s Notice Board 
Dear Children, Mums, Dads and Carers, 
 
I hope you all had a restful half term break and have been enjoying your return to the virtual classroom this week.  
It has been lovely to see so many children online this week, being on their live registers and lessons and 
completing their tasks!  Well done everyone I am so proud of you!! 
 
 
Just before half term we celebrated Safer Internet Week.  I would thank to thank Miss Jones for organising such 
a great week and to all the teachers and children for discussing and creating some amazing pieces of learning 
about how to be safe online, please see below some of the amazing learning that was completed. 
 
The staff are looking forward to our ‘Book Week’ launch which starts on Monday, 1st March, please check on your 
Google Classroom page for more information and parents in the email that has been sent out.   
 
Have a lovely weekend.   
 
Take care and stay safe. 
 
L Casey 
 
 

Safer Internet Week 

An internet we trust: exploring reliability in the online world 
 
Before half term (Monday 8th - Friday 12th February), the whole school marked Safer Internet Week by exploring 
the reliability of the online world. Over the course of the week, children learned about what to trust online and 
how it is important to question and challenge what they encounter on the Internet. The learning undertaken by 
each year group has been shared below. 
 
As part of Safer Internet Week, we invited parents and carers to take part in an online safety workshop led by 
Boris Radanovic from South West Grid for Learning. The session explored many relevant themes such as how 
Internet trends have been affected as a result of Covid-19, cyberbullying and the oversharing of personal 
information. He also informed parents/carers about the potential threats of gaming, including children 
developing ‘gaming disorder’ as well as how (according to Statistics) the most common age of gamers in 2016 
was between 25-34. This highlighted the importance of monitoring children’s use of the Internet as well as their 
online activity. He also issued a key message about how adults should respond calmly and supportively if children 
seek advice about something they’ve seen or done online. 
 
The workshop empowered parents and carers not to fear the Internet, but to seek to understand it better so that 
they can navigate the online world safely and support their child/children to do so as well. 
 
We will look to organise additional online safety workshops in the future for those who didn’t take part this time 
around. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nurture-Believe-Inspire-Achieve 



 

 

 

            

            

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

            

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


